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Happy New Year! I hope that you had a magical Christmas and New Year and a well-earned break. Thank you for 

the lovely gifts, cards and kind words. 

Reading Books 
Reading books will be collected in on Thursdays and handed out on 

Fridays. Please record home reading sessions in your child’s Reading 

Record. Your child will read a minimum of 3 times per week in 

school.  

 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Each week, Miss. Ward holds a special 

celebration assembly. We share news, 

stories and talk about special things that 

have happened throughout the week. 

We celebrate the achievement and 

dedication of children who have gone the 

extra mile. Please feel free to send in any 

special certificates, awards and merits 

achieved out of school. 

 

Homework 
Each week, your child will bring home 

reading books, spellings to learn, sounds/ 

words to practise. In addition to this, they 

will also bring home a ‘Love of Reading’ 

book to share with you and a list of 

suggested activities. 

 

 

 

Phonics 
We follow Little Wandle Letters 

and Sounds: Revised in our 

Phonics sessions. Please take 

some time to look at their 

website 
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/res

ources/for-parents/ 

You will find lots of guidance and 

helpful tips to support your 

child’s learning. We also follow 

their letter formation rhymes 

(please note that this is a change 

from last year) From time to 

time, your child may bring home 

some sound cards to practise. 

Please spend some time revising 

and learning these sounds. I 

have some great examples of 

activities you can do at home, 

please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Maths 
This half term, we will be thinking about 

addition and subtraction and place value 

to 50 (Year 1) Reception will be focusing 

upon the properties of number, 1 more 

and 1 less. We’re also practising days of 

the week and months of the year!  

English  
This half term, we will be writing 

our own Non-Fiction text based 

on Safari! We will be thinking 

about the formation of sentences 

and using the correct 

punctuation. 

 

PLEASE LABEL ALL ITEMS OF UNIFORM AND WATER BOTTLES 

Farm to Fork 

This term, our topic is Farm to Fork, we will be learning about our local area (including farms and 

farming) We’ll be learning about and identifying plants. In PE, we will be doing Gymnastics and ball 

games. Watch this space… we have some very exciting things planned!  
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